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ADMINISTRATION: 

 
Staff Evaluations:   

 

Professional Development:  
 

● MTSS workshop (7/17)  

● BCBA webinar (7/22)  

● PCAST workshop (7/24)  

● Handle with Care re-training (7/29)  
 

DEPARTMENT NOTES:  
 

● UCS/SONJ discussion about decrease in grant funds 

● Interviews - 8 instructional assistant, 7 teachers, 4 secretary, 5 speech, 1 LDTC  

● ACENDA planning meeting  

● Touchmath meeting 

● Parent meetings  

● First Children Services meeting 

● DOE call on 4a and 4b  

 

INSTRUCTION: 

● Attended Admin Council meeting 

● C&I meeting 

● AEHS planning meeting 

● CAO meeting 

 

Extended School Year ran from July 8th - August 3rd.  There were 61 students in attendance at 

the Bullock program that hosted grades Pre-k through 5th and 12 students at GHS program that 

hosted grades 6th through 12.   

 

COMMUNITY: 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 


